

CAMPAIGN RECEPTIONS FOR THE NEXT TWO WEEKS!

To date, we have seen a number of parishioners show their interest and support for the goals and aspirations of St. Clare of Assisi Parish by signing up for a **Paving the Way** Campaign Reception. Every parishioner is encouraged to attend one of these gatherings. This is your opportunity to ask questions and learn about ways you can become involved. **You will not be asked to return your pledge card at the Reception.** Please RSVP by filling out your response card and turning it in to the offertory or parish office, or via email: rsvp@stclarecc.org or by scanning the QR code below.

Join Us This Week...

MONDAY, OCTOBER 7TH AT 7:00 PM WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 9TH AT 1:00 PM WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 9TH AT 7:00 PM OR

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15^{TH} AT 7:00 PM THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17^{TH} AT 1:00 PM THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17^{TH} AT 7:00 PM



You are welcome to attend even if you were unable to rsvp